
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 6 October 2005 

9. SEAVIEW ROAD AT HARDY STREET (AS PART OF THE NEW BRIGHTON MALL UPGRADE) 
 
 The Project Manager sought the Board’s approval for the intersection changes at Seaview Road and 

Hardy Street (as part of the New Brighton Mall Project) to proceed for final design, tender and 
construction.   

 
 The Board resolved to approve the changes at the Seaview Road and Hardy Street intersection for 

final design, tender and construction. 
 
 


